State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1341 Fillmore Street, Suite 200, Twin Falls, ID 83301-3380
Phone: (208) 736-3033 FAX: (208) 736-3037

PHILIP E. BATT
GOVERNOR

' KARL J. DREHER
DIRECTOR

May 8, 1998

Alan Permann
PO Box 387
Rockland, ID
83271

Water District: 41, Rock Creek & Tributaries

~ Dear Mr. Permann;

We have received the minutes of this year’s water meeting. As you
have again been elected as treasurer of your district, an oath of
office is enclosed. Once we receive your notarized oath, a
certificate of appointment will be issued.

We still have not received your adopted budget. My notes from last
year indicate that you do not submit an adopted budget, but this is
REQUIRED under Sec. 42-612 & 613 of the Idaho Code. It is my job
to check the accuracy of the watermaster’s report at the end of the
irrigation season, and I cannot do this without a copy of the
adopted budget. Two copies of the budget form are enclosed for
your use; make more if you need them. A copy of these code
sections is also enclosed for your information.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent
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James Robinson
PO Box 157
Rockland, ID
83271

Water District: 41, Rock Creek & Tributaries

Dear Mr. Robinson;

As you have again been elected as watermaster of your district, an
oath of office and call-on petition enclosed. Once we receive your
notarized oath and the petition signed by at least one water user,
your certificate of appointment will be issued. Although duly
elected by your district, you are not legally a watermaster until
appointed by this Department. Last year, you were not appointed
until the irrigation season was nearly over. And although you are
supposed to submit a proposed budget prior to the annual water
meeting, we still have not received this item; budget forms were
sent to you in December.

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent




